
 
 
 
21 November 2023 
 
 
 
By email:  fyi-request-24569-90157eac@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Kia ora E 
 
I refer to your information request dated 29 October 2023 made under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act). You have requested: 
 
 “1. The number of enrolled students in LAWS101 in 2023. 
 2. The number of students who applied for admission to second year law (2024 cohort). 
 3. The number of students you have admitted to second year law in the last 3 years.” 
 
In relation to your third request, you also requested “can you provide the cut off marks for admission 
to 2nd yr law in the last 3 years as well?” 
 
 
Please see below the information you have requested:  
 
1. The number of students enrolled in LAWS101 IN 2023 was 467.  This number does not 

include students who withdrew from the paper. 
 
2. The total number of applications that have been received for entry into the 2024 Bachelor of 

Laws (LLB) programme is 424, as at 8 November 2023. 
 
3. The number of students admitted into the Bachelor of Laws (LLB) programme for the last 

three years is as follows: 
 

2021 2022 2023 

244 259 265 

  
4. The lowest LAWS101 mark of an applicant who was admitted into the Bachelor of Laws (LLB) 

programme for the last three years is as follows: 
  

2021 2022 2023 

75% 
(70% for special 

circumstances/alternative 
entry) 

74% 
(64% for special 

circumstances/alternative 
entry) 

70% 
(70% for special 

circumstances/alternative 
entry) 
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I trust that this information will be helpful.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 
 
Jenny Shaw 
Official Information and Compliance Coordinator 
Office of the Registrar 


